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Hawaiian Kingdom - Lance Larsen Int. Commission of Inquiry at the PCA

Keanu Sai, Ph.D. <keanu.sai@gmail.com> Thu, Nov 2, 2017 at 3:20 PM
To: embacuba@xs4all.nl

To the kind attention of Her Excellency
Ms. Soraya Elena Alvarez Nufiez, Ambassador
Embassy of Cuba

The Hague, Netherlands
Excellency,

Please find attached a letter of correspondence requesting an urgent meeting for next week in The Hague with legal
representatives of the Hawaiian Kingdom regarding the Hawaiian Kingdom - Lance Larsen International Commission of
Inquiry proceedings that stem from the Larsen v. Hawaiian Kingdom arbitration held under the auspices of the Permanent
Court of Arbitration from 1999-2001.

Sincerely,

David Keanu Sai, Ph.D.

Agent and Ambassador-at-large for the Hawaiian Kingdom

David Keanu Sai, Ph.D.

P.O. Box 4146

Hilo, HI 96720

Website http://www2.hawaii.edu/~anu/

E HK to Cuban Ambassador (11-1-17).pdf
6234K
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Hawaiian Kingdom - Lance Larsen Int. Commission of Inquiry at the PCA

Secretaria Embacuba Paises Bajos <embacuba@xs4all.nl> Tue, Nov 7, 2017 at 3:25 AM
To: "Keanu Sai, Ph.D." <keanu.sai@gmail.com>

Dear Mr. Keanu,

Thank you very much for your message. It is my pleasure to announce you that our Third Secretary Katia Aruca Chaple
will meet you on November 10 at 10:00 am.

Kind regards,

Deyanira Rodriguez Herndndez

Secretary to the Ambassador

Embassy of the Republic of Cuba to the
Kingdom of the Netherlands
Scheveningseweg 9, 2517KS The Hague
T: 070 360 6061

http://misiones.minrex.gob.cu/en/netherlands

E]f

De: Keanu Sai, Ph.D. [mailto:keanu.sai@gmail.com]

Enviado el: viernes, 03 de noviembre de 2017 2:20

Para: embacuba@xs4all.nl

Asunto: Hawaiian Kingdom - Lance Larsen Int. Commission of Inquiry at the PCA

[Quoted text hidden]
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From Katia

Oficina de Cultura Embacuba Paises Bajos <cultcu@xs4all.nl> Fri, Nov 10, 2017 at 11:34 AM
To: interior@hawaiiankingdom.org
Cc: bbissen@gmail.com

Your excellency Davis Keanu Sai,

Thank you so much for your visit and for all the information that you provide us. | really appreciated if you can keep our
meeting in a bilateral level, which mean not to mention it in other stage or meetings regarding with your request and
situation. | also kindly request to keep it by your own records, as well, the pictures that you took of our courtesy meeting,
which means that it will not be published or distributed.

Thank you so much again.
Best regards,

Katia

Ms. Katia Aruca Chaple
Third Secretary

Embassy of Cuba

Kingdom of the Netherlands
Scheveningseweg 9, 2517 KS
The Hague

Telephone: 070 360 60 61

http://misiones.minrex.gob.cu/es/paisesbajos
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From Katia

Council of Regency <interior@hawaiiankingdom.org> Fri, Nov 10, 2017 at 1:24 AM
To: Oficina de Cultura Embacuba Paises Bajos <cultcu@xs4all.nl>
Cc: Blaise Bissen <bbissen@gmail.com>

Dear Ms. Chaple,

On behalf of the Provisional Government of the Hawaiian Kingdom, | acknowledge and concur with your
recommendations. Rest assured these matters remain bi-lateral and the pictures will be kept in confidence. We look
forward to your government's thoughts on these matters regarding our request to

request to

Sincerely,

David Keanu Sai, Ph.D.
Hawaiian Ambassador-at-large

[Quoted text hidden]

David Keanu Sai, Ph.D.

P.O. Box 2194

Honolulu, HI 96805-2194

Website: http://hawaiiankingdom.org/






